
Actions arising  from Steering Group meeting on 1114 Dec. 2017 
Progress on Actions of previous meeting. 
1. Consultants brief completed and sent to 2 consultants. When Draft 4 of N. Plan is ready it 
will be sent to both consultants and they will be asked to propose a bid that is tailored to our 
stage of progress. Ken to 
expedite. 
2. Consultants brief has been modified and turned into a possible Introduction to the Plan. It 
covers the background activities of the past 5 years. Clive to add it to the draft 4. Clive 
3.4.5. Completed. 
6. Basic Conditions. Progress by Ken unknown. 
Ken. 
7. Landowner permission to reveal site ownership at next Open Meeting. George. 
8. Completed. 
9. Grant application. Needs revised bid from consultants before application can be made. 
Now anticipate application will be made in March 2018. 
10. Broadacres. Meeting postponed until we hear outcome of meeting with HDC and 
NYMNPA. Percentage of affordable units in the mixed scheme needs to be defined . 

George & Clive 

AOB 
Meeting with heads of Policy of HDC and NYMNPA. David Hugill has been asked to set up 
this meeting in order to clarify several points, essential to the continuation of our work on the 
N. Plan. We await a date for this meeting. 
National Parks Community Grant. Applications for cash, to be in before end of Feb 2018. 
Ideas for qualifying subjects to be raised. Contribution towards the car park behind the Blue 
Bell discussed, but unlikely to qualify within the 3 criteria proposed by the Nat. Parks. 
Next Open Meeting. Main subjects will be the sites offered by landowners and the problems 
and issues relating to each site. Also the results of recent housing surveys and our current 
understanding of the numbers that will make up our "mixed scheme". Stg. Grp. Members 
asked to think of suitable displays needed for this meeting, so that we can get them made by 
UDC. Open Meeting,-- plan for mid/late Feb. 2018 Everyone 

Next meeting; January 22" 2018 
GI-I 12/12/17 


